
From: 
Sent: 24 February 2022 14:47 
To: Planning 
Subject: Save the trees 2022/0419T 
 
Dear Sir or Madam  
 
I'm writing to register my objection against the proposed removal of these two 
old trees in the neighborhood.   
 
Even as a newly moved resident of this neighborhood, it is difficult to not 
recognize the significant positive effect of such green species bringing on our 
urban fabric, visually and environmentally. Not least to mention the benefit 
that those tree can bring to the wildlife.  
 
The owner will just need to pay for structural work rather than a whole 
neighbourhood losing quarter of a million leaves each of which cleans our air is 
home to many birds, insects and bees and other wildlife. 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
Shidi Fu and Sophie Wehtje 
 


